May 2023

Please note there is an update to Board policy #7510 USE OF SCHOOL FACILITIES.

Turf Field Use: Only Boonton Schools can use the turf field OR Recreation Sports Programs whose members are 80% Boonton Town/Lincoln Park residents. Proof of a roster will be required. Anyone breaking this policy will have their permit revoked and asked to leave, without reimbursement.

With the turf at Boonton High School being replaced this summer, no outside groups may use the turf until September 2023.

The grass fields are still available to sports/recreational programs at no charge if meeting the threshold of 50% (of members being residents of Boonton Town and Lincoln Park). Groups with lower percentages are subject to the fee schedule.

Regards,

Steven Gardberg